
POLICY:  400.11 
 
 

STAFF TO BOARD COMMUNICATIONS 
 
The Board shall maintain open channels of communication between itself and all District employees.  All 
communication(s) or report(s) to the Board or Board Committee shall be submitted through the Superintendent.  
The normal communication shall be through the Superintendent.  No employee shall be denied the right to appeal 
directly to the Board on administrative decisions provided the Superintendent is notified of the appeal and that it 
has been processed in accordance with the Board's policy on complaints and grievances.  Employees are 
encouraged to attend Board meetings. 
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